
About Doing 
Our Own Work 

For 15 consecutive years, Doing Our 

Own Work has provided a unique and 

innovative context for white people 

who seek to deepen their commitment 

to confronting and challenging racism.  

 

Offering more than 40 hours of “class 

time,” Doing Our Own Work equips 

white people with the analysis, skills, 

and tools needed to be more effective 

anti-racist allies with people of color and 

to help bring about institutional change. 

Doing Our Own Work is designed as 

a supplement to, not a substitute for,  

contexts where people of diverse races 

discuss and strategize together how 

racism can be challenged.

For additional information and  

dates of upcoming seminars,  

visit the Allies for Change web site:  

www.alliesforchange.org, email 

melaniemorrison@alliesforchange.org, or 

call 989-855-2277.




